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    8th September 2021 

Dear Parents, 

MEET THE TEACHER -YEARS 1-6 

Now that your child/children have had a chance to settle into the new academic year, we will be hosting our ‘Meet the Teacher’ 
sessions.  

The purpose of this meeting is for you to meet your child’s teacher, see their classroom/school environment and share some 
expectations for the year ahead. 

This will be a group meeting and we look forward to as many parents attending as possible. In order to provide adequate space for 
distancing, we have split the class parent list into two groups and you will be informed of your session time by text. If you have not 
received a text by the end of the school day tomorrow, please contact the school office. We kindly request that only one parent 
per child attends the meeting and that in keeping with general advice, face masks be worn. If you would like to take a lateral flow 
test before the meeting, this would provide further reassurance to our school community. As classroom space is limited and this is 
a meeting for parents, it is strictly no children on this occasion. 

Please see below the dates for your meeting:  

Year Date Times 

Year 1 Thursday 16th September ‘Ϯϭ Session 1: 4.45- 5.15pm 
Session 2: 5.25- 5.55pm 

Year 2 Wednesday 15th September ‘Ϯϭ Session 1: 4.45- 5.15pm 
Session 2: 5.25- 5.55pm 

Year 3 Tuesday 14th September ‘Ϯϭ Session 1: 4.45- 5.15pm 
Session 2: 5.25- 5.55pm 

Year 4 Monday 13th September ‘Ϯϭ Session 1: 4.45- 5.15pm 
Session 2: 5.25- 5.55pm 

Year 5 Wednesday 22nd September ‘Ϯϭ Session 1: 4.45- 5.15pm 
Session 2: 5.25- 5.55pm 

Year 6 Monday 20th September ‘Ϯϭ Session 1: 4.45- 5.15pm 
Session 2: 5.25- 5.55pm 

 

Parents wishing to attend the meeting should wait outside the school gate five minutes before the start of your session. You will 
then be collected by the class teacher and taken to your child’s classroom. We anticipate the sessions to last approximately Ϯϱ-30 
minutes. 

Thank you for continued support, 

 

Kind regards, 

Effie Demetriou 
Headteacher 
 


